
  

    August, 2022 

 

Dear 6th, 7th, & 8th Grade Parents, 
 

St. Rose offers an extra-curricular Spanish class for 6th–8th graders, 2 days a week after school. The course 

will be taught by Mrs. Joanne Patterson, who teaches Spanish at Cardinal Newman High School and is the 

same person who has provided the instruction for the past twenty years. 

 
The course is planned as a two-year program. 

 
• Part 1 is for sixth, seventh and eighth graders who haven’t taken Part 1 or who need to retake 

Part 1. Class is held on Mondays and Wednesdays from 3:00 – 3:45 PM, beginning Wednesday, 
Sept. 7th. 

• Part 2 is for seventh and eighth graders who have successfully completed Part 1.  Class is held on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:00 – 3:45 PM, beginning Tuesday, September 6th. 

 

 In the event of distance learning, classes will meet on their regularly scheduled days and times 
via zoom. 

 

Those students who are diligent in their effort, attendance, and home study are usually able to pass the 

test to go into Spanish II their freshman year of high school. The extra homework load is about 45 minutes 

per week. 

 

The cost of the course per year is $500.  Students will be provided with a textbook to use. 

 
NOTE: It is necessary to have an adequate enrollment (at least ten students) in order to make the class 
viable, as the program must pay for itself. 

Please e-mail Joanne Patterson at patterson@cardinalnewman.org if you have questions.  

Thank you, 

Kathleen Aymar 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

COMPLETE AND RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE BY THURSDAY, SEPT. 1st 

Child’s F/L Name:  Grade   

 

Please enroll my child in: ⃝   Part 1 (Mon & Wed classes) ⃝   Part 2 (Tue & Thu classes) 

 

I understand that punctuality, attendance and homework are an important element to a student’s success. 
 

Parent Signature   

Payment options: 

 

Student Signature    

 

⃝ Attach check for full payment / Check #    

OR 

⃝ Add to my SMART Tuition account      (payments will be spread out over your remaining SMT plan)

mailto:patterson@cardinalnewman.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


